
 

 
 
 
 

COVID-19 (novel coronavirus) Response  
 
National Update – Tuesday, March 24 10:00 AM EST 
 
Sunrise continues to actively monitor the global situation with COVID-19 (novel coronavirus), 
and we are committed to being open and transparent about the steps we are taking to keep 
our residents and team members healthy and safe. As such, we want to inform you that we 
have made the difficult decision to significantly restrict new resident move-ins at all 
communities at this time.   
 
With the continued spread of the illness throughout the U.S. and Canada, and based on 
updated guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and other health authorities, as well as 
the current supply chain challenges for personal protective equipment, we feel this additional 
measure is necessary to help protect our residents and team members. 
 
Please contact your local community to learn more about the restrictions they may have in 
place. We will continually evaluate the situation at each community to determine if we must 
temporarily suspend new resident move-ins or if we may welcome residents who pass our 
enhanced screening protocols. We are collaborating with our healthcare partners on 
assessment criteria to determine whether any current residents who may have left the 
community may return to their home safely.  
 
We take our responsibility to provide a safe and nurturing home for seniors seriously, and we 
will continue to provide updates as this unprecedented situation evolves.  
 
 

 

 


